
 
                                                                                MURC is a NJ based 501(c) 3 nonprofit 
 
 

Officers for 2016 
 

President 
Dianna A. Harris 

 
Vice President 

Gail L. Oliver 
 

Secretary & 
Governmental Liaison 
Patricia A. Monroe 

 
Treasurer 

Irvin Webb 
 

Financial Secretary 
Ellis Jones 

 
 
 

MURC Trustees 
 

June E. West 
 

Charles Mal 
Woolfolk 

_________________ 
 
 

MURC Fundraiser 
Committee 

 
 

Midtown Urban 
Renaissance 

Corporation (MURC) 
 

Mailing Address: 
c/o UPS Store 

57 S. Main Street, 
#270 

Neptune, NJ   07753 
 

Office Location: 
1828 W. Lake Avenue 

3rd Floor 
Neptune, NJ   07753 

 
(732) 988-4400 - voice 
(732) 988-4300 – fax 

 
www.neptunemurc.com 

Like Us On Facebook 
Follow Us On Twitter 

 
 
                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2016 
 

Dear Friends of MURC, 
 

Come join us for our 11th Annual Jeans and Jewels Holiday Fundraiser on Friday, 
December 2nd at the Shark River Fire Banquet Hall in Neptune.  (Details noted 
above).  
 
The Fundraiser Committee has planned an exciting evening that includes an 
“electrifying” GIFT AUCTION, prizes for the FANCIEST JEANS/JEWELS, and a 
BUFFET Dinner.   Don’t forget to BYOB and bring your check book or cash for the 
50/50 and gift auction.  
 

The goal of this fundraiser is to raise funds for the operations of our office and to 
help with free community events and workshops.   To do this we are asking for 
your support in one or more of the following ways.   Due dates are below: 
 

• Advertising in our Ad Journal –  Wednesday, November 2nd 
• Donating items toward the Gift Auction – Wednesday, November 30th 
• Purchase tickets at $25.00 – Monday, November 28th 
• Give a monetary donation – ongoing  

 

Forms are attached with instructions and deadlines. 
 

Feel free to call our office if you have any questions at (732) 988-4400 and leave a 
message.  Additional information about MURC and the fundraiser can be found on 
our website at www.neptunemurc.com or on our Facebook page. 

 

MURC’s vision is growing and so is our need for your help.  It is our goal to 
revitalize Midtown and to maintain this organization as a viable entity within the 
Township of Neptune 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and we hope to see you on December 2nd. 

 
     Sincerely yours, 
 
      MURC Fundraising Committee 

Attachments: (2) 
 

  
 

 
MURC Trustees Cordially Invite You to Attend Its 

1111tthh  AAnnnnuuaall  JJeeaannss  &&  JJeewweellss  HHoolliiddaayy  ““FFuunn””ddrraaiisseerr  
FFrriiddaayy,,  DDeecceemmbbeerr  22,,  22001166          77::0000ppmm  ––  1122::0000  mmiiddnniigghhtt  

Shark River Fire Banquet Hall, 200 Brighton Avenue,  Neptune, NJ 0753 
BUFFET – BYOB – MUSIC By:  DJ Reem - DANCING  

GIFT AUCTION – 50/50 
“Wear Your Fanciest Jeans & Jewels” – You might just WIN A PRIZE! 

Tickets: $25.00 in Advance - $30.00 at the Door  
 
 

http://www.neptunemurc.com/

